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COMPLAINTS AND CONDUCT COMMITTEE 

31 May 2022 

 

 
Private Minute of the Scottish Police Authority Complaints and 

Conduct Committee held by videoconference on Monday 31 May 

2022. 

 

 

Committee Members 

Alasdair Hay (Chair) 

Paul Edie  

Grant MacRae 
Fiona McQueen 
Catriona Stewart (observer)  

 
Scottish Police Authority 
Darren Paterson, Head of Workforce Governance 

Chris Brown, Deputy Chief Executive Resources 

Colette Craig, Governance Support Officer  
 

Police Scotland 

Assistant Chief Constable Alan Speirs 
 

Police Scotland attendees were only be present for items 9, 10 and 11. 

9.    Standing Items 

9.1 Minute from private meeting held on 2 March 2022 for 
approval 
 

Members AGREED the Minute of the private meeting held on 2 March 
2022 as an accurate record of the meeting. 

 

9.2  Action Log and Matters Arising 
 

The Committee APPROVED the action log and noted the updates 

provided. 

 

10.  Police Scotland Restricted Duties and Suspended Officers  

ACC Alan Speirs 
 

The Committee considered a report which provided a conduct overview 

relative to police officers and police staff who are currently suspended or 

restricted in their duties within Police Scotland.  
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The Committee resolved to: 

 NOTE the Police Scotland Restricted Duties and Suspended 

Officers report.  

 

11. Scottish Multi-Agency Training and Exercise Unit (SMARTEU) 

Outcomes - ACC Alan Speirs 
 

The Committee considered a report which provided an update in relation 

to the SMARTEU Formal Debrief of PSD arrangements for COP26. 

Members welcomed the report and were reassured by the outcomes and 
commended staff.  

 The Committee resolved to: 

 NOTED the Scottish Multi-Agency Training and Exercise Unit 
(SMARTEU) Outcomes Report  

 

12. Post Meeting Communication  

Members had a constructive discussion around committee effectiveness  
And gave consideration to how the committee could consider business in  

the short, medium and long term.   
 
End.  
 


